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When 77% of gun related deaths in Oregon (2019 to 2023) were suicides and 

Oregon ranks among the worst states for mental health treatment access and we 

continue to see one of the highest rates of mental illness, why are we not addressing 

these root causes, rather than more restrictions that will do little to stop crime or 

reduce suicides. 


